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Pediatric Pfizer clinic happening this Saturday
Ithaca, Stanton, St. Johns- Mid-Michigan District Health Department (MMDHD) will be holding a Pfizer first dose vaccination clinic for children ages 5 to 11 on Saturday, November 20 in St. Johns. 

The clinic will be held at the MMDHD branch office located at 1307 E. Townsend Road in St. Johns and will run from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

This clinic is by appointment only. Appointments can be made by visiting https://tinyurl.com/bppyr88d
· This clinic is for children ages 5 to 11

· This is a first dose clinic. Before leaving the clinic site you will be given an appointment to receive the second dose. 
· The Pfizer vaccine will be available. 

· There is no cost to receive the vaccine. 

· Children must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian.

· Parents need to bring a photo ID

· Please bring the child’s shot records if possible. 

The pediatric Pfizer vaccine consists of two shots, given at least three weeks apart with the doses being a third of what adults receive. 

During clinical trials, the Pfizer vaccine was shown to be nearly 91 percent effective at preventing COVID-19 in children ages 5 to 11 with no serious side effects. The most common side effect was a sore arm. 

For additional information on this clinic, please visit www.mmdhd.org
Mid-Michigan District Health Department serves the residents of Clinton, Gratiot and Montcalm Counties.
We take action to protect, maintain and improve the health of our community.

Advancing innovative solutions to achieve healthier outcomes
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